
Please continue to make offshore oil drilling illegal in the Pacific Ocean off the Northern California 

Coast including our protected National Marine Sanctuaries, which are crucial for the safety and 

protection of magnificent marine mammals and the essential bull kelp forests. Please preserve and 

protect our magnificent Pacific Ocean and preserve and protect the coast and all of its inhabitants. 

Keep the fishing industry safe for local communities and protect our beaches that provide recreation 

for local residents and for visitors to the coast. THANK YOU FOR KEEPING OFFSHORE OIL 

DRILLING ILLEGAL ON THE NORTHERN CALIFORNIA COAST AND PLEASE CONTINUE TO 

PROTECT OUR NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARIES AND OUR MAGINIFICENT CALIFORNIA 

COAST. THANK YOU VERY MUCH! 


